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Negotiations 2023 : you have the last word

As a matter of fact, this present round of negotiations will officially end 
once the working conditions & practices, as well as salary conditions will be 
judged satisfactory by the 420,000 employees grouped together under the 
Common Front banner. Therefore, you will be called upon to take position on 
the proposed global agreement during the consultation tours which be held 
between mid-January and the end of February.  Stay abreast of the news from 
your union, so as to obtain the details of your general assembly.    

Throughout these negotiations our mandate, as your negotiating committee, 
has been to obtain meaningful gains for every category of employment 
that we represent. And, throughout these negotiations, we sat before a 
government whose only wish was to speak about its priorities.  Therefore, we 
had to work relentlesssly to impose ours.  This was only possible because of 
your historic mobilisation, by being active in the field for more than a year by 
making our union demands known.   

Solidarity and have a productive assembly !  

The school sector employees will be called upon, in the coming weeks, 
to take a position on the tentative agreements in principle from the 
sectoral and central negotiating tables.   

Reunited during the assemblies held on the 4th and 5th of January, 
the school sector delegates voted to accept the tentative agreements 
in principle from the sectoral and central tables, which were presented 
to them by their negotiating committees. The two hypotheses, which 
must be considered as a whole since they will form your next collective 
agreement, will be presented to you at a general assembly. You, the 
support staff we represent, will have the final say. We therefore invite you 
to attend in large numbers, so that we can answer all your questions.

https://www.frontcommun.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/01/2024-01-07-Info-nego-Front-commun-EN.pdf

